
Green Class AugustNews 

 

September 1st  

Montessori will be closed for La-

bor day.  

September 9th –13th  

Baxter county fair 

Baxter County Fair tickets will be 

available for purchase at Montessori 

September 2nd through September 

9th. 20 tickets are $18, and arm-

bands are $30 to be used Tuesday 

through Saturday they are good for 

one night; ride tickets will vary from 

3 to 5 tickets per ride.  Please bring 

cash or check and put it in an envelope 

with your child's name and what you 

would like either the tickets or the 

armband and how many tickets or 

armbands you need (please hand the 

envelope to one of the teachers) 

make checks out to Baxter County 

Fair. Any questions please call  

Ms. Teresa at 870-425-1540. 

NOTE: WE DO NOT KEEP ANY CASH 

HERE SO BRING EXACT AMOUNT. 

 

Montessori Lesson time begins at 

8:00 each morning. Please have 

your child dropped off by this time 

so it doesn't interrupt the other 

kiddos from lear1ning.  

Thank you! 

What We Are Learning Reminders/Events 

Our unit focus will be on Friends and Manners this 

week! This is a super fun unit as the kiddos will be 

engaging in group activities with their friends as we 

grow in closer friendship with each other. We will also 

be learning the importance of practicing our manners.  

Color of the week: Red 

Sound of the week: Mm 

Shape of the week: Triangle 

 

Up coming Units to Look forward too.  

 

• Week of September 1st- Get Healthy  

• Week of September 8th - Five Senses 

 

If you have a book that goes with our weekly units that you 

would like to loan for the day feel free! I would love to read it 

to the kiddos.  

Looking Ahead 

 

 

August 25th –29th   



Green Class RemindersNews 

• Breakfast ends at 8:00, so if you kiddo is eating breakfast please have them here no 

later then 7:45 

• Check your child’s lunch box/cubby everyday for important notes from the teachers and 

Ms. Kim. 

• Please send two extra sets of clothes (with names on them) for your child to keep at 

school in case of accidents or messes. If your child is potty training please bring at 

least Four sets of clothes. 

• Please send a well balanced meal. We can  warm food up. Please put an ice pack in their 

lunch box as we do not have room to store their lunches in the fridge.  

• We must have a note or phone call if anyone other than mom or dad are picking up your                

child. 

• Please read the weekly newsletters that we send out every week. This is our way of    

getting out upcoming events.  

• If you ever have any questions or concerns about your child, please do not hesitate  to 

call, email or come by the school to talk to us.  

• Please keep your ID handy when picking up your child these first couple weeks of 

school. We have a lot of new faces and are working hard to keep your child safe.  

 


